
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF NISSEQUOGUE 

NEW YORK 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before and by the Board 

of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Nissequogue, Suffolk County, New York, at 

Village Hall, 631 Moriches Road, St. James, on the 19th day of September, 2023 at 7:00 

P.M., to consider, pursuant to § 5-10 of the Code of the Village of Nissequogue, the 

application of David Pincus relating to the installation of solar panels on the residence at 

663 Horse Race Lane in Nissequogue which was denied by the Architectural Review 

Board of the Village of Nissequogue. 

 

At such time and place all persons interested in the subject matters thereof will be given 

an opportunity to be heard concerning the same. If any individual requires special 

assistance to attend, please notify the Village Clerk at least 48 hours in advance of the 

hearing. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

VILLAGE OF NISSEQUOGUE 

                                 Patricia A. Mulderig, Village Clerk-Administrator 

 

Dated: August 15, 2023 

Nissequogue, New York 


